
Balance in checkbook as of 9/19/22  $22,413.33
Of that amount, $3,029.20 allocated for Health fund.

All monies collected at National are deposited. Full show report by next meeting, but I believe
we made a small profit!

Mr Canalizo made an addition error on his bill and I have sent him the balance owed to him.

The Reno site has not received the deposit check mail 8/4, and I have an email to them to see
how they want to receive funds. Check must be lost in the mail!

Respectfully submitted, Shawn Brown


